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Acorn Childcare UK
Headlands Primary School
Bushland Road

Northampton
NN3 2NS§

Tel: 01604 415362
Fax: 01604 406036





To all parents of: Evergreen Children
1st July 2023
Dear Parents/Carers
RE: Swimming lessons available

As you may be aware, we have been able to use the Headlands Primary School swimming pool for many years now, allowing the children to swim once a week.
We have been able to book the pool from 9.15am. The sessions will be held on a Friday morning between 9.15am-11.15am term - time only. The children will use the pool in small groups each week for a half an hour lesson. They will be supervised by staff from, Acorn. There will be a swimming teacher in the pool, who has been DBS checked.  
The aim of the swimming sessions are to build on the children’s confidence in the water and have fun!
If you would like your child to swim each Friday morning (term- time only), please complete the slip below. The charge will be £70.00 to cover the cost of the swimming teacher and pool. Please make payment to the finance office and attach the consent form. Without the payment and the consent form, your child will not be able to attend their lessons. This charge covers all the swimming sessions from 22/09/23 to 15/12/23 
Please note there will be NO swimming on Friday 27th October 2023
It will be on a first come first served basis as we only have 21 places available.

Please reply by returning the slip below as soon as possible.
Please note that:

· Children’s swimming costumes should be tight fitting (including boys shorts) with no decorations that hang from the costumes, for safety reasons.

· A towel and your child’s swimming costume should be brought in a separate swimming bag.

· Please name all items.

· Swimming hat is required
· Please remove your child’s earrings and any jewellery
Could I please ask you to ensure that your child is at nursery for 9am, so we can start our sessions on time.

Thank you for your continued support of Acorn Childcare UK
Yours sincerely

Lorraine Morrissey

Deputy Manager
Yes, I would like my child (Insert name)……………………………………………………to swim with Evergreens each Friday morning from 22/09/23 until 15/12/23 and provide £70.00 herewith as payment for the sessions.

Parents Signature……………………………Name………………………………Date…………….

If you are entitled to pupil premium this is funded, so no cost will be added.  Alesha will be able to inform you, if you are eligible for this at the end of September. If you are, you will be refunded, of any money paid. 


